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There's Still Time to Register for Fall Co-Ed Softball

     

PRESS RELEASE
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

DATE:  August 15, 2013

CONTACT: Sherri Floerchinger - 406-771-1265

There's Still Time to Register for Fall Co-Ed Softball League

Registration is now open for the 2013 Fall Co-Ed Softball League and runs through Wednesday, August 21st.  
Team managers can register at the Park and Recreation Office, 1700 River Drive North, 8:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.,
Monday-Friday.

Two leagues the Americans and the Nationals will play a 5 game season and conclude with a single elimination
tournament.  The registration fee is $250, with payment due at time of registration.  League play is scheduled to
begin on Monday, August 26th. 

For further information on fall league contact the Park and Recreation Department at 771-1265. 
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